Hamilton Virtual School Newsletter

June 2024

HVS Orientation
August 16th: 10-12:30
at Sandyview Learning Center

***This is a date change from last newsletter.You
can get your picture taken for a student ID (not
required), pick up chrome books (full time),
BookShark or Edmentum materials and meet some of
our staff.

Bookshark Return Days:

June 12th: 1:00-5:00

June 13th: 5:00-8:00 é
June 17th: 8:00-12:00 C @
June 19th: 4:00-8:00 E,’

T v

Mary Wilkinson, Principal | mwilkins@hamiltonschools.us

Dates to Remember
June 7th : Last Day of School--please
have all work turned in by 5:00 PM.

July 1st: Electives close. Please make
your selections soon!

August 16th: Orientation at Sandyview

September 3rd: 1st Day of Bookshark
hybrid and elective classes

HVS does not have regular
office hours in the summer.
The best way to reach us is
through email.
mwilkins@hamiltonschools.us
jdeters@hamiltonschools.us
theap@hamiltonschools.us
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Free virtual summer camp opportunity: Check out the
fiLifeSkillsNow summer camp, packed with 100 videos
from experts teaching all sorts of life skills. If your
kids would be interested in cooking, gardening, bike
maintenance, how to make money this summer, and
much more, register the whole family for free here:
https://kidscookrealfood.com/lifeskillssignup

You might be thrilled that your kids get to learn Congratulations to HVS
. . students Maddie and Sammie
cleaning, goal setting, and smart tech use too. No Wilkinson and Ariana Bush for
need to buy workbooks for the summer to prevent the recognition at the Careerline

“ - ” . . . Tech Center!
slide.” Engage your kids in real world readiness seh venter
they'll love. Who Do I Contact?
Partnership questions, Final Forms, Registration:
Jill Deters jdeters@hamiltonschools.us

Field Trip, AP class questions, Absences, Final
Forms, Chrome Book/Hot spot concerns, any on-

Bookshark Families: We are making some campus student question/concern, BookShark
changes for next year and will be in contact as Trisha Heap theap@hamiltonschools.us
soon as we have more information! Thank you for

) Subscription Kits: Jenna Chisholm
your patience ! jchishol@hamiltonschools.us
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Mrs. Canaan is looking for some items for her classroom next year!

If you are downsizing, at a garage sale, or thrift store this summer, I'm looking for these things
for our 24-25 school year:

O Empty Altoid tins or anything similar
O Ceramic dishes — we will break them into pieces
O Meijer bags — any store will do - we need hundreds of these
O Precious Moments or Hummels or any figurines
O Leather stuff.. like an old wallet, purse, pants or brief case (fake leather too)

O Toys, tinkers, McDonald toys, broken little toys, Polly Pocket, colored pop bottle caps,
game pieces.. think small .._https://recyclenation.com/2010/12/recycled-toys-dogs/

O Rhinestones, glitter, broken jewelry

| always welcome these items if you are cleaning house:
O Paints (not house paint)

O Fancy markers, pencils, chalks, oil crayons (Crayola is for kindergarten, and not for

MS/HS) \
O Fancy papers (like specialty ones like scrapbook paper) )
. \\/
O Duct tape S & &df\/,

O Wire - bendable (pipe cleaner, floral wire, etc) &.}“ /
O Paper plates or plastic

O Plastic containers like Cool Whip or tall yogurt ones


https://recyclenation.com/2010/12/recycled-toys-dogs/

Fun last days of

school!
great summer and

we will see you in

........

Have a

September!




